The newly formed Thai International School University Counsellors group (TISUC) took the opportunity on February 2nd 2018, to
celebrate both our first official meeting and International ACAC’s 25th birthday! The afternoon started with a very productive meeting,
attended by over 25 counsellors in the region, in which fruitful discussion, debate and sharing of best practice took place! Enthused and
inspired (and full of birthday cake!), we then embarked on a birthday cruise down the Chao Phraya river, enjoying the company of peers and
colleagues, and taking in the sights and sounds of our beautiful city. The day was rounded off in typical Thai style with foot massages then
dinner. TISUC wishes IACAC a very happy birthday, and are grateful to have been able to share in the celebrations!

\ L ooy mined o

® InternationallAGAG




